
Letter of Recommendation 
J A N U A R Y  2 6 ,  2 0 2 1  

Kevin Johnson  
Red Wing Public Schools  
2451 Eagle Ridge Drive  
Red Wing, MN 55066 
kjohnson@rwps.org 

Architecture + Engineering + Environmental + Planning  ISGInc.com 

 

RE: Official Letter of Recommendation for Sunnyside Elementary – Freezer Floor Repair 

 

Mr. Johnson, 

On January 21, 2021, quotes were received for the Sunnyside Elementary Freezer Floor Repair Project.  Two quotes were 

received, one from Met-Con Construction out of Faribault, MN and one from Red Wing Construction out of Red Wing, MN.  We 

also requested a quote from MOHS Contracting out of Owatonna, however, they did not submit a quote and stated that they 

were too busy at this time.  

The apparent low quote is from Red Wing Construction, with a bid price of $30,696.00. We have confirmed that Red Wing 

Constructions bid is complete and thorough. Therefore, we recommend approval of Red Wing Constructions bid in the amount of 

$30,696.00  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Justin Steffl 

Senior Project Manager 
justin.steffl@isginc.com 
  
 
 


